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The Brooklyn Board of Education held a Lighthouse District workshop on February 21, 2018 at 

the Brooklyn Schools Central Office Conference Room.  In attendance were:  Aimee Genna, 

Chair, Joan Trivella, Vice Chair, Mae Lyons, Kelly Codding, Nate Richards and Keith Atchinson. 

 

Also in attendance were:  Patricia L. Buell, Superintendent, Nick Caruso, CABE 

 

1.  Meeting was called to order by Aimee Genna 18:30 pm 

 

2.  Mr. Caruso facilitated a professional development session for Board members. 

 

3. Next session of Lighthouse training is set for April 11, 2018 from 5:30 pm – 7:30 pm. 

 

4. Meeting to adjourn at 20:30 pm Trivella/Codding 


